From: I

Sent: 01 February 2021 12:48

To: Planning

Cc: Bello O'Shanahan, Nayra (Counciller); Cassarani, Lee (Councillor); Pearson, Simon
(Councillor)

Subject: ref: 2021/0022P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

1st Feb 2021.

1 OBIJECT to the cladding newly proposed for Essential Living's monstrous build at 100 Ave

Rd., itis far too extravagant. This new proposal shows a poor sense of economy. Essential Living
could further reduce their costs. May I suggest cardboard cladding. This is cheap, not at all
inflammable, and so much easier to dismantle when the community's democratic wishes are
finally respected and the monstrous eyesore build will be removed.

Sincerely, Elaine Chambers



